
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE – MAY 14, 2007 

APPOINTMENT TO THE REGION OF YORK’S ROAD WATCH COMMITTEE 

Recommendation 

The Safe City Committee recommends: 
 
That Mr. Frank Civichino be appointed as the Safe City Committee’s representative to York 
Region’s Road Watch Committee. 
 

Economic Impact 
 
N/A 
 
Communications Plan 
 
N/A 

Purpose 

To advise Council of the Safe City Committee’s recommendation regarding a representative to 
York Region’s Road Watch Committee. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

At the Safe City Committee meeting that was held on April 12, 2007 the committee recommended 
that Mr. Frank Civichino be the Safe City Committee’s representative to York Region’s Road 
Watch Committee.  
 
Mr. Civichino, a former member of the Safe City Committee, has volunteered to attend the York 
Region Road Watch meetings that are held in Newmarket. 
 
 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007 
 
This report is consistent with the priorities previously set by Council to serve our citizens and 
promote community safety, health and wellness. 
 
Regional Implications 
 
N/A 

Conclusion 

The Safe City Committee recommends that Mr. Frank Civichino be appointed as the Safe City 
Committee’s representative to York Region’s Road Watch Committee. 

 
 Attachments 

 
None 



 
 Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
 Councillor Bernie Di Vona, Chair 
 Safe City Committee 


